



19 April 2021 


Dear Member, 

 

Let's come together and fight against the second wave of COVID 19 in the state of West Bengal. 

 

I am also writing to request you for circulating the attached videos developed by Government of West 
Bengal to increase the awareness of COVID-19 among your employees and their respective families.   

 

Looking forward for your kind cooperation to combat against the spread of Corona Virus 

 

Please find bellow the COVID-19 advisory issued by Government of West Bengal 

 

With regards,  

Ranjan Goenka

Jt. Secretary


  

Mobile- 9830086326





